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 for consideration by the Apex Town Council 

 

 Item Type: PRESENTATION 

 Meeting Date: September 12, 2023 

Item Details 

Presenter(s): Ryan Brumfield, PE, Director, Integrated Mobility Division 

Jason Orthner, PE, Director, Rail Division 

Department(s): North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT)  

Requested Motion 

Receive information regarding the S-Line Transit Oriented Development Study led by the North Carolina 

Department of Transportation. 

 

Approval Recommended? 

Not Applicable 

 

Item Details 

The Town of Apex participated in a region-wide planning effort led by the North Carolina Department of 

Transportation (NCDOT) to prepare for possible future passenger rail service along the S-Line corridor. The 

study culminated in a final report and a “playbook” of specific recommendations to guide development 

supportive of passenger rail for the Town of Apex. The project team will provide a brief summary of the 

study, recommendations, and next steps. The final report is available at: 

https://www.ncdot.gov/divisions/integrated-mobility/innovation/s-line-study/Pages/default.aspx.  

 

Attachments 

 PR5-A1: PowerPoint Presentation – S-Line Transit Oriented Development (TOD) Study – Final Report  

 

https://www.ncdot.gov/divisions/integrated-mobility/innovation/s-line-study/Pages/default.aspx

